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From: Mt. Gretna Campmeeting <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 8:03 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: September Board Meeting Zoom Registration

September Board Meeting,
In Person & Zoom

The September 2024 regular meeting of the MGCA Board of Managers will be held via
Zoom and in person at the Mt. Gretna United Methodist Church's Ebenezer Room at
6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, September 17.

To register to participate in the Board Meeting via Zoom, click on the link below. If you
already registered for the Monthly Meeting Webinars in 2024, you will not need to re-
register for the remainder of the year.

Note - if you will be calling in to the meeting, please add the phone number you will
be calling from on your Zoom meeting registration form. Individuals calling in to the
meeting from numbers not registered by MGCA Members may be removed from the
meeting.

The September monthly meeting will be followed by a Community Open Forum.
Please pre-register to speak at the Open Forum by contacting the office and providing:

e Name,
e MGCA Cottage Address, and
e Topic.

Register for the monthly Board of Managers Meeting

To attend the meeting in person at the MGUMC church, please arrive a few minutes
early and enter via the door on the east side of the building.
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